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  Maths Progression Behaviour Badge Teacher’s Choice 

GREEN Alex Evans  Maddie Bean 

ORANGE Joey Dye Maisie Atkinson Jacub Jefferys 

BLUE Ruby Thorpe Spencer Codling Dylan Broad 

YELLOW Imogen Townsend Betsy Bowman Faith Thompson Allan 

BROWN Patience Peebles Amelia Hawcock-Jones Katie Wright 

GREY Thomas Leng Heidi Carroll Amelia Hevey 

PURPLE Theo Briggs Cian Cochrane Bethan Jones 

RED Jay Lancaster Zayne Thornton Ella Hodgson 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Attendance      
Our Target - 97%+ 
 

Well done to Brown 

1, Grey 2 & Purple 3 

who achieved 100% 
this week. 

 

Whole school 

attendance - 96.5% 

Texon                                                        

Thank you to a group of staff at Texon for a 

generous donation from their lunch club, it will 

be put to good use to support our children and 

families. 

Dear Families,                                                              
It has been a privilege to attend the 

assemblies of Y2 and Y4 who have 

entertained and taught us this week. The 

powerful message of climate change and the 

need for action were very well shared in 
both words and song. THANK YOU 

Head Teacher Award 

TRANSPORTER 

Missy’s Joke Corner 
 Why can’t a bicycle stand on its 

own? 

It’s two tyred! 
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Friday Flyer 

This week’s House 

Champions 

 
Cat Nab 

DISCO DIVAS 
The disco was a great success on 

Wednesday evening. S.P.S. children know 

how to dance! 

WHATSAPP  
This week I received a phone call from a school 

in London, concerned about WhatsApp activity 

from pupils in OUR SCHOOL.                                                                          

Please, monitor your child’s online use and 

support them to make safe decisions. 
 

Keep your child safe 

Next Week At A Glance 

Monday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.50, no need to book  
Football Club Y3-Y4 3 – 4.15 

442 Multi Sports Club Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 

Tuesday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.50, no need to book 
Boot Camp Rec-Y2 3 – 4 

Science Club Y3-Y4 3 – 4.15 

Running Club Y2-Y6 3 – 4.15 

Wednesday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.50, no need to book 
Football Club Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Top Trumps Club Y3-Y6 3 - 4 
Film Club Y2-Y6  Finish: 4.30  Film: TBC 

Thursday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.50, no need to book 
Singing For Fun Rec-Y2 3 – 3.45 
Lego Club Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Sewing Club Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
442 Football Club  Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 

Friday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.50, no need to book 
Choir 8am 
Break up today for half term. Return Mon Feb 24th 
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BIKEABILITY                                                                                                   

Many of our Y5 & Y6 children have been taking part in a school 

scheme to support bike safety and road awareness this week. The 

Bikeability Team have been just marvelous and we want to thank 

them for doing a great job. 

 

A virus named the coronavirus has started to spread from China. 
Previously, it had never been seen in humans before and it is spreading 
more widely to different parts of the world. It's called a coronavirus 
because, under the microscope, it looks like lots of little crowns. It is 
thought the outbreak started in 
Wuhan, China. The virus is a respiratory virus, which means it can affect 
people's breathing and lungs. Like a cold, it can be spread by coughing 
and sneezing. Governments around the world are starting to take action 
to contain it. In the UK, the risk is considered low and people, who fly into 
airports here from affected areas, are being checked out. 

 
Things to talk about at home… 
Who helps you when you feel ill? 
Do you feel it’s all of our responsibility to stop our illnesses from 
spreading?                                                                     Do you think countries 
should be banning travel to help stop the coronavirus from spreading? 

 

BLACK SHOES 

ONLY PLEASE, 

NO BOOTS! 

Right of the week  
 

Article 31- I have the right to play and relax. 

 
 

An Acrostic Poem from Delilah & Bethan 

Every environment deserves to be well looked after 

Nobody deserves such a horrible place                                   

Victory can be achieved if we work together                                   

I can help by reducing the amount of waste                             

Rocks, trees and plants are what we need to help                         

Our planet is our future                                                                

Nothing will stand in our way                                                                 

Many people treat the earth like a mere stabliser 

Everybody deserves a healthy home                                           

Now is the time to act, nothing will stop if we all work 

together                                                                                               

The planet needs our help, can you help? 

FAIRSHARE RAISED £59 for 

curriculum enrichment this 

week. Thankyou! 

Rights Respecting Schools 

This week we are celebrating the fact that Skelton Primary School has achieved a Unicef Rights Respecting Schools (RRS) Bronze Award: Rights Committed for its work in creating a safe and inspiring 

place to learn for pupils. Unicef works with schools to make sure children’s rights are respected, their talents are nurtured and to help them develop an enjoyable learning environment in which they can 

thrive. The RRS Award embeds these values in daily school life and gives children the best chance to lead happy, healthy lives and to be responsible and active members of school and their community. 
 

There are three levels of RRS award: Gold – Rights Respecting Silver – Rights Aware Bronze – Rights Committed 

The Award recognises a school’s achievement in putting the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child at the heart of the school's ethos to improve well -being and outcomes for every child 

and to help all children reach their potential. We are now busy working towards achieving the Silver level. 

 

 

Young Health Champions 
This week the children worked with Gary and Karen 

and made their own basic tomato base using lots of 

different vegetables. Karen is the catering 

monitoring and advisory officer for Redcar and 

Cleveland Council. She explained health benefits of 

all the food groups involved. We hope that they will 

teach their parents how to make this healthy, 

simple dish. 

 

 


